NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Sen. Ortt Thanks Niagara Falls Block Club Council for Keeping

Community Safe

ROBERT G. ORTT  January 31, 2015

It takes an entire team to keep our neighborhoods safe. Sen. Ortt thanked the Niagara Falls Block Club
Council for keeping the community safe & for everything else they do to enhance the city and surrounding
area.



